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Date: 6 October 2021 
 

Ref: AC103 
Dear Resident, 
 
Wharncliffe Gardens estate major works update (project AC103)  
  
We wrote to you in September with an update on the planned major works at Wharncliffe Gardens. 
 
As outlined in the update, we are holding two drop-in sessions to give you the chance to view the 
window designs and how they operate.  The details are below 
 
Date Tuesday 19 October 2021 
Times 2:00pm-4:00pm and 6:30pm – 7:30pm  
Venue: Wharncliffe Gardens Community Hall, Birch Vale Court 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. If you have any questions or comments, but cannot make the 
drop in, please do not hesitate to contact me on 0800 358 3783 
or mbaker@westminster.gov.uk quoting reference AC103.   
  
More information   
  
Updates, including copies of any letters and latest news, are posted on the Westminster website:- 
https://www.westminster.gov.uk/wharncliffe-gardens-repairs-and-decorations-project-aa102.  
  
In the meantime, if you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
0800 358 3783 or mbaker@westminster.gov.uk quoting reference AC103.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Marie Baker 
Communications Co-ordinator 
Property Services Communications team 
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